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Easton Coronation Celebration                   Kathy Yates 

Villagers enjoyed wonderful weather on the playing field during the Coronation 
Celebrations which took place on Bank Holiday Monday 8thMay 2023. 

We all listened to 
Henry’s band called 
White Crown who 
were excellent. 
After listening to 
them I am sure they 
will get further 
bookings. Everyone 
brought a picnic 
and there was a 
bouncy castle for 
the children and 

lots of games including a tug of war, sack race, 3-legged race, bean bag and egg 
and spoon.   
The traditional Welly throwing competition was won by Henry Mayer for the 
men and Rebekah Bell for the women. 
There was one particular winner who received a specially engraved medal. 
Jimmy Gray won the over 80s sprint and received a certificate along with his medal. 

 



 

Editor:  janet-thomason@hotmail.co.uk                         Easton Parish Council:       www.eastonpc.co.uk 

 

 Well done, Jimmy, and congratulations to all our winners 
There was a toast to King Charles III and a piece of 
Coronation cake made by Hannah Yates with help 
decorating the cake from Vicky Arbuthnott and Katie 
Turner.  Many thanks to Hannah, Vicky and Katie.  
The day finished with a great sing a long 
accompanied by Phil Bell on the keyboard which 
was enormous fun. Brilliant playing Phil. 
Special thanks to everyone who helped make the 
day so special 
with a mention 
for Mac Baker 
who saved the 
day with his 
generator when 
it seemed that 
either the Band 

or the Bouncy Castle would have to be 
sacrificed.  Thanks so much Mac.  
Also, thanks to Geoff Messenger who always 
does so much behind the scenes.  We really 
appreciate it Geoff. And thanks to everyone 
who helped put the Marquee up and take it 
down.   Lastly my thanks to Clive, John and the 
rest of the Committee for helping make the day go so well.  

 
Village Photo                                                               Easton Parish Council 
Thank you to all those who turned out for the Easton Villagers Photograph, 
and thanks to Hannah Yates for offering to take it. Easton Parish Council have 
agreed to provide a free enlargement for each household represented in the 
photo and they will receive their copy in due course. Anyone not appearing in 
the photo but would like to obtain a printed copy, please contact Hannah via 
email hlyatesdesign@gmail.com. The full-size photo will also be on the village 
website shortly, so would be available for anyone wishing to download it.  
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59 Club                   John Maith 
The March and April winners were Linda Maith (fix) and Clare Hindmarch 
respectively with numbers 28 and 59. Congratulations to both. The May draw 
will be on Saturday 27th May and the winning number will be, as usual, the 

bonus ball in the National Lotto draw. Good luck to all. 
 
20MPH Speed Limit in the village           Easton Parish Council 
The application to reduce the speed limit 
through the village to 20mph has been 
submitted by the Parish Council. The 
process required answers to a number of 
questions about the village and its traffic. 
Each answer is then given a score to allow 
every application to be ranked in order of 
importance. Bearing in mind some of the 
questions related to the size of the community, and if there had been any 
accidents or deaths recorded, it may be that our application is seen as a low 
priority, but we will keep everyone informed about the decision. 
 

Church Services June 2023 
Sunday 4th June 9.30      Spaldwick      Morning Worship 
Sunday 11th June 9.30  Easton   Parish Communion 
Sunday 18th June 9.30 Spaldwick    Parish Communion 
Sunday 25h June 9.30 Easton  Morning Worship 

 
For further information on Church Services please visit 
https://www.kymchurch.org.uk/wp2/index.php/church-services/ 
Rector: Rev Philip Howson        Email: revphiliphowson@icloud.com 
 
 
 
 

   Deadline for the next Newsletter is Friday 23rd June 
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